
 Town Manager’s Update 
February 20, 2024

 
 
Announcements 
 

• The Parks & Recreation Department invites you to join them next Saturday, February 24th at 
Wasserman Park for the 32nd Annual Winter Carnival. The event runs from 12 – 3 pm and 
features 30 businesses and community organizations who will be offering free games, 
activities and demonstrations. For questions, please contact the Parks & Recreation 
Department at 882-1046. 
 

• Filing Period for Town offices will be held from February 21 to March 1, 2024.  
TO BE ELECTED:                                                                
3 Councilors for 3 years 
1 Ethics Committee Members for 3 years 
2 Library Trustees for 3 years 
1 Trustee of the Trust Funds for 3 Years 
1 Moderator for 2 years 
1 Town Clerk/Tax Collector for 3 Years 
1 Supervisor of the Checklist for 6 Years 
Candidates must file with the Town Clerk to have their name placed on the ballot and must be 
a registered voter and domiciled in Merrimack. (RSA 669:6, 669:19)  Candidates for Town 
Council must also have been domiciled in Merrimack for at least one year. (Town Charter 
Article 3-4, C)  
 

• 2024 dog licenses are now available at the Town Clerk’s office. Per NH State law, all owners 
of dogs four months and older are required to license their dog by May 1st.  Owners must 
present a valid rabies certificate and a neutering or spaying certificate, if applicable.   
If you no longer have your dog, please contact the Town Clerk’s office at 424-3651 so that 
we may update our records.    
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